July 11, 2022 Regular Council Meeting
Handout 1 - Agenda Item E.7

From: William Hoban <whoban@enviro-ex.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 5, 2022 7:25 PM

To: cityclerk

Subject: 7171 Hart Highway Rezoning

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click on links or open attachments unless you recognize and
trust the sender and know the content is safe.

Regarding the rezoning of the property at 7171 Hart Highway, | entirely and whole heartedly disagree with the planned
revised use of this property. There are plenty of multi family residential properties in the Hart community. These
properties need to be developed. The subject property is prime commercial property and should be developed into
commercial properties. The existing zoning is 100% correct for its use and | fully support developing it under its current
land use plans. | emphatically disagree with developing the property to allow for multi-family apartments. It will be a
complete eye sore for the city of Prince George and should not be what people see driving into town.

Sincerely,

William Hoban

President

Enviro-Ex Contracting Ltd.
Cell: 1-250-803-2933
1725 Theodore Road



